
John Howard Griffin 3816 West Biddison 
Fort Worth, Texas 76109 

March 22, 1969

Beloved Nell,
Just in from Canada and found your letter. How sorry I am 

you missed the TV feature; but don’t worry, all of that and more 
is in the new book I have almost completed on THE VISUAL MERTON - 
all photographs and no text.

Yes, I will be there in April, as planned. I am losing much 
of my bone in the hip, and it has got infected, so they work now 
to clear that and get the fever in control. I was in Canada with 
high fever all this week, but the trip was too important to let 
anything Stand in the way.

Thank you for that lovely letter. I don’t hear half enough 
from you, but look forward MIGHTILY and with all my heart to the 
time we can spend together over the week-end of the 10th on (I 
think it is).

Everyone here is fine, thank God. So much to talk over with 
you. Great love to you,
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